
NOTICE OF ELECTION 

  

Colden Fire District will be holding an election on Tuesday, December 10, 2024 in 

the Fire District Office, 8511 Center Street, Colden, NY 14033 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM.  

We have one (1) Letter-Of-Intent to run for Fire Commissioner which is for a five 

(5) year term.  The person interested in running is Gloria Marinaccio.  No other 

matters are on the ballot this year. 

 

Michael Schneider 

Secretary 

Colden Fire District 

November 21, 2024   


